

MEMORANDUM

To:

Members, North Florida Transportation Planning Organization and Committees

From:

Denise Bunnewith, Planning Director

Date:

February 15, 2017

Subject: Annual List of Priority Projects

The 2018 Florida Legislative Session will begin in January, consequently, deadlines related to development of the Florida Department of Transportation's Five-Year Work Program have been moved up. A copy of the revised North Florida TPO 2017 Milestones is attached. The Annual List of Priority Projects must be adopted by the June meeting cycle. Please begin your project vetting process immediately. We will need your priorities no later than April 12, 2017. A draft list of Priority Projects will be presented to the North Florida TPO Board and Committees for information in May and for approval in June.

CMAQ and SU allocations will also be approved for submission to FDOT District 2 at the June TPO Board Meeting.

Denise Bunnewith